
 

 

Subject:    2024 Construction Update 
 

To:    Mayor and Council 

 

From:    Michael Vos, Director, Operations and Infrastructure  

 

Date:    April 10, 2024 
 

Briefing: 
 

Staff from various departments have been busy preparing for the upcoming construction season in Georgina.  In 

advance of construction activity, Staff aim to communicate a project, its location and potential impact prior to 

commencement.  This is completed via several communication methods including council briefings and reports, social 

media campaigns, on-site signage for key projects, direct mailers to impacted addresses, posts to the general disruptions 

page, email blasts, and website updates.   

 

This year, as an enhancement to the previous years’ communication program, the Town has added all construction 

activities to one web portal, easily accessible from your desktop or mobile device.  This portal includes a web map that 

identifies work locations and a brief description of the work taking place.  Timeframes for work have not yet been added 

to the portal, but staff aim to explore this option in the future.  Specific timeframes for work commencement will be 

communicated to affected properties and residents via direct mailer in advance of work. 

 

In addition to the digital map, the attached appendices provide a line-by-line description of the work scheduled for 2024 

and the potential impacts of the work. 

 

The listing has 4 headings, defined as: 

Ward:     The ward within the Town of Georgina in which the work falls 

Location/Asset:   The specific asset, location, facility or park where work will be occurring 

Item Description:  A brief description of the work taking place within 2024 

Public Impact:   A brief description of the potential impact to the public 

 

 

Appendix 1: Road Work 

Appendix 2: Summary of other works 


